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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

MARCH

21st

24th

25th

26th

27th

28th

APRIL

2nd

3rd

4th

7th-21st

World Down Syndrome Day

Travelling Science Assemblies

Year 2 Trip

Parent’s Conferencing

Zoolab Visit

Non-Uniform Day – Easter 
Eggs

Year 1 Class Assembly

Year 4 Keyboard Concert

Year 4 Class Assembly/
Easter Egg Raffle

Easter Holiday

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

MON

TUES

THURS

FRI

Year 3 & 4  Football       

Year 1 & 2 Football/Reading 
Club/Year 5 &  6 Football

Year 5 &  6 Girls Football 
Newspaper Club

Year 1, 2 & 3 Athletics/Ball 
Games

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

STAR OF THE WEEK ATTENDANCE WINNERS

Well done to Year 1 and Year 4 who 
were joint  attendance winners last 
week.

Reception - 97%
Year 1 - 99.3%
Year 2 - 99%
Year 3 - 98.7%
Year 4 - 99.3%
Year 5 - 96.2%
Year 6 - 95.9%

SCHOOL NEWS

FOOTBALL MATCH
Boys in Year 5 and 6 participated in a football match against Holy Trinity on Thursday
afternoon. The boys worked fantastically as a team to secure a 5-3 victory after leading 4-0
at half-time. Given it was the first game the children had played together this year, they
showed a great team spirt and combination in play. Spectators saw Britannia score within
the first 30 seconds of the game with a great long ranged strike from Kye. There was an array
of superb goals on display during the match, along with some match saving stops from
goalkeepers Jacob and James.

The children represented school amazingly and we really look forward to watching more
matches involving our school footballers in the coming weeks.

PARENT’S CONFERENCING – WEDNESDAY 26TH MARCH
A reminder that bookings can be made via SchoolSpider from Saturday 15th March at 6.00
p.m. until Saturday 22nd March at 6.00 p.m. If you experience any problems, please contact
the school office who will be happy to book this for you.

WORLD DOWN SYNDROME DAY
We are celebrating World Down syndrome Day on Friday 21st March and are asking children
to wear odd or crazy socks to raise awareness. From next Tuesday we will also be selling
Gingerbread Sock Biscuits for £1 with all monies raised going to the charity.

PTFA NON-UNIFORM DAY
On Friday 28th March our PTFA are holding a Non-Uniform Day in exchange for Easter eggs
which will be used for an Easter Raffle on 4th April. Tickets will be available from the school
office from 24th March, 50p each.

STARS OF THE WEEK

RECEPTION  - LOTTIE
YEAR 1          - WILLOW
YEAR 2          - RALPH S
YEAR 3          - GEORGE
YEAR 4          - RUFUS
YEAR 5          - KAMDEN
YEAR 6          - RYAN/HARLEY B


